
 
FOOD DELIVERY ROUTE CHANGES 

EFFECTIVE MONDAY, MARCH 15, 2021 

MONDAY, MARCH 15, 2021, WE WILL BE CONSOLIDATING THE ROUTE 
DELIVERY DAYS TO TWO DAYS PER WEEK. 

THE CURRENT ROUTES ARE AS FOLLOWS: 

→ ROUTE 1 MONDAY 
→ ROUTE 2 TUESDAY 
→ ROUTE 3 WEDNESDAY 
→ ROUTE 4 THURSDAY 
→ ROUTE 5 FRIDAY 

STARTING ON MONDAY MARCH 15, 2021, THE NEW ROUTES WILL BE: 

→ MONDAY: ROUTE 1, ROUTE 2, AND ROUTE 5 
→ TUESDAY: ROUTE 3 AND ROUTE 4. 

IF YOU CURRENTLY RECIEVE FOOD DELIVERY ON MONDAY, YOUR 
ROUTE WILL REMAIN THE SAME. IF YOU CURRENTLY RECIVE FOOD ON 
TUESDAY OR FRIDAY, YOUR NEW DELIVERY DAY WILL BE MONDAY. 

IF YOU CURRENTLY RECEIVE FOOD ON WEDNESDAY AND THURSDAY, 
YOUR NEW DELIVERY DAY WILL BE TUESDAY. 

IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS ABOUT THE FOOD PLEASE CONTACT THE FOOD SERVICE 
DEPARTMENT AT (541) 554-4969. 

IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS ABOUT ROUTE TIMES OR DAYS PLEASE CALL THE 
TRANSPORTATION OFFICE AT (541) 937-5070 

 

THIS INSTITUTION IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER 


